
LAW ENFORCEMENT

TORCH RUN
FOR SPECtAL OLYMPICS

NORTHERNXAUFORNIA

SAVE THE DATE

"HUMBOLDT COUNTY

LAW ENFORCEMENT

TORCH RUN

Wednesday, JUNE 15th
12:30 to 2:00 pm

Adorni Center, Eureka

Invitation to all members of our local Law

Enforcement community to join in the inaugural
Humboldt County Torch Run in support of
Special Olympics Northern California.

Please contact Katie Hill, Eureka Police Department to RSVP
at khill(5)ei.eureka.ca.gov by May 30'^ to register.

For additional information, contact Mark Wheetley, Torch
Run Coordinator at markwheetlev@gmail.com


